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Global Conference delegates tour 

Summary: Ninety delegates from over 40 countries stopped in Morris August 22 as part of the USDA Global Conference
on Agricultural Biofuels. 

(August 24, 2007)-Ninety delegates from over 40 countries stopped in Morris, Benson and Litchfield August 22 as part
of the USDA Global Conference on Agricultural Biofuels. The group toured the campus biomass facility construction
site, the wind turbine, located at the West Central Research and Outreach Center, and attended a biomass presentation by
Lowell Rasmussen, associate vice chancellor for physical plant and master planning, and Joel Tallaksen, biomass
gasification project coordinator. 

The University of Minnesota co-sponsored the conference, held Aug. 20-22, in partnership with the U. S. Department of
Agriculture Foreign Agricultural Service, Agricultural Research Service and Rural Development agencies. 

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students to grow
intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and sustainable
educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility
in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.
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